
 

 

 

 

Date:  5/8/2020 

 
To: MCCMH Executive Staff  

 MCCMH Directly-Operated Network Providers  
 MCCMH Contracted Providers 

 

From:  Dave Pankotai  

 Chief Executive Officer  
 

 
Re:  EXECUTIVE DIRECTIVE [6/2020]  

 
 

 
Please allow this Executive Directive to serve as a reminder of the 

requirement to amend all Individualized Plans of Service documents in 

the event that a medically necessary Medicaid Covered Specialty 
Support and Service has been impacted as a result of the COVID 

Pandemic.  A Notice of Adverse Benefit Determination (Due Process 
Letter) must be provided to the beneficiary/guardian must be provided 

if there has been an adverse action.    
 

 

 
You may access this and other Executive Directives by visiting the MCCMH 

internet website, under “About MCCMH”, and choosing “Policy Manuals”.  
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